Melinda Swihart :
.~

From: Jim Engell <jengell@pcsd.us>
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 12:10 PM
To: Melinda Swihart

Cc: Chris Cotta

Subject: LID - Unimak St

I'live at 611 Unimak St and my wife and I are in complete support and eagerly are anticipating the paving of
Unimak St. It will not only improve the aesthetics of our neighborhood, but should also improve the health. -

Thank you for this opportunity!
Jim and Jill Engell

Jim Engell

PO Box 289

Petersburg, AK 99933
907.772.3861

Social Studies Teacher
Baseball Coach

"What's your green dot?"



